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Ms. Betty Wright

Office of International Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
OWNF Mail Stop 3H5

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Wright:

Effective 7 May 1994, the Export License issued to Poco Graphite, Inc.
(XMATO0326 Amendment No. 4) will expire.

Prior extensions have been subject to our customer in Singapore receiving an
import and export certificate by the Trade Development Board of Singapore.
Three certificates have been issued in the past (1988, 1990 and 1992) for a
period of 24 months each. A new application for import certificate has been
made requesting a period of 60 months.

In that PCCO has shipped about 50% of the tonnage allowed by License and that
our shipments to Singapore over the last four years have been within
established controls, POCO respectfully requests an extension of our Export
License for a period of five (5) years. Our check for $5,300.00 will be
forwarded under separate cover.

Any questions concerning this request should be addressed to our Export
Manager, Mr. David Dodson, ext. 311, or the undersigned, ext. 235, Thank you
for your assistance.

Sincerely,

~T

Martin B. Woodruff
Manager, Administration
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